
AVCJPA 
ARROYO VERDUGO COMMUNITIES JOINT POWERS AUTHORITY 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
DATE:   January 25, 2018 
 

TO:    Interested Public Participants 
 

FROM:  Ann Wilson, Executive Director, Arroyo Verdugo Communities Joint Powers  
Authority (AVCJPA) 

 

SUBJECT: Opportunity for Public Input for the Subregional Measure M Public Participation Plan 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
The Arroyo Verdugo Communities Joint Powers Authority is comprised of the following agencies: 

 City of Burbank 

 County of Los Angeles (5th District – La Crescenta/Montrose) 

 City of Glendale  

 City of La Cañada Flintridge 

 City of Pasadena  

 City of South Pasadena 

These agencies are represented for Subregional purposes by the Arroyo Verdugo Communities Joint Powers 

Authority (AVCJPA) Governing Board, consisting of one elected official per jurisdiction. 

 

The AVCJPA will, in several months, be receiving funds for projects under Measure M from the Los Angeles 

County Metropolitan Development Authority (Metro) in the amount of $24.2 million over a period of the first five 

years.  The Governing Board will be required, in several months, to make decisions regarding these projects. 

 

Metro requires the AVCJPA to have a Public Participation Plan prior to the consideration of any projects.  The 

Governing Board will be considering the best method for the public and other stakeholders to give input by 

adopting a Public Participation Plan.  This is a beginning step, and does not yet include input regarding specific 

projects, which the Governing Board will consider at a later date. 

 

If you wish to have a copy of the draft Public Participation Plan, please ask for a copy at your local agency’s 

transportation office, or email Ann Wilson at awilson@lcf.ca.gov (or 818-790-8880).  If you wish to attend the 

meeting at which the Governing Board will consider the best method of obtaining public input for the Public 

Participation Plan and comment, you are invited to attend the Governing Board Meeting to be held: 

February 1, 2018 

4:00pm 

City Council Chambers 

City of La Cañada Flintridge 

1327 Foothill Blvd. 

  La Cañada Flintridge, CA 91011 

xxxxx 
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